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1.0 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

1.1  The purpose of this report is to update Members on the timescale for submitting the 

taxi survey report. It was noted in October that a report with information on a future 

taxi survey would be submitted to PPSL before the end of 2023. Officers are currently 

working on the report and it will be submitted to a meeting of PPSL in early 2024. 

 
 
2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2.1  Members are asked to note the updated position. 
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